
Produce Stall 2023 

 

During the year 2023 the Produce Stall raised the following sum in aid of four different 

things: 

Up to March 2023 - £450 in aid of the  Earthquake Relief Fund for Turkey and Syria 

and the disastrous earthquakes there.    

Between March and August the Stall was in aid of ALFS Ukraine humanitarian relief 

(run by Tina Banks), and I was able to send her cheques totalling £775 during that 

period.      

Next was the Moroccan Earthquake Disaster which raised £180 and finally £620 

raised directly for MSF. 

I would like to say a big thank you to all who have contributed so generously to 

these causes/disaster reliefs - without you, it could not happen.    I had a very 

grateful note from MSF thanking you all.     

Thank you also to Janet Bird and to Jo for drawing attention to the Produce Stall - it 

makes a great difference to the number of people who come over to see what is 

available, particularly of course if they are not regular members of the 

congregation.     

Thank you all. 

Fiona Earle 


